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Comments: I oppose the building of this roller coaster. It is a quite unnecessary and will affect the environment

and peace of this area. It is unlikely that it will bring the revenue or desired outcome while it would infiltrate and

impact the Sandia Pueblo people directly with increased pollution, traffic, and noise. Do right by all New

Mexicans and do not add this to our mountain.


